
Judge Tobin Award Nomination Form

The Judge Tobin Award is a once in a lifetime award that recognizes an individual 
who has made outstanding contributions of time and effort for the good of our 
Chapter and is thoroughly dedicated to our club.  While this award is awarded by 
our chapter to one of our own members it is a nationally recognized award for 
outstanding volunteerism.

Any member may nominate another who has been a member in good standing 
for more than two years for consideration.  A Committee consisting of all previous 
Judge Tobin Award recipients from our chapter will be invited to review the 
nominations at a meeting in February of each year and select one person to 
receive the award.   The selection will be kept secret until the presentation of the 
award.

The Chapter President will appoint a Chairperson of the Tobin Committee in 
January who will schedule the committee meeting, announce it in the monthly 
newsletter, and preside over the meeting.  The Chairperson will also submit the 
necessary paperwork to Nationals for the award selection.

To nominate someone for the award please print their full name:
__________________________________________________________

 And tell us why you think they should receive the Judge Tobin Award below:

(use the back or attach a separate sheet if needed)


